
NOTICE    

This health care facility is required to give a reasonable amount 

of its services free or at a reduced charge to eligible persons 

who cannot afford to pay for medical care.  
 

If you are not able to pay for all or part of the care you need, 

please contact the Admissions or Business Office of this facility 

and ask about the availability of and the eligibility requirements 

for such care. 
 

If you feel you have been improperly denied free or reduced-

charge care, call Toll Free 1-800-638-0742 (Maryland residents 

call 1-800-492-0359) for assistance. 
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